

T: 01708 371331 F: 01708 347515 E: admin@drapersacademy.com W: www.drapersacademy.com

2nd June 2020

Dear Parent / Carer

Uniform Purchases

I would like to confirm that our uniform suppliers, Uniforms4Kids, will open on Monday 15th June. Please find attached a communication from the suppliers in regard to opening times, appointments if you wish to visit the shop (with restrictions) and also details of a 10% discount in June and July for online orders above £100.

At this stage, we are unable to confirm if the uniform shop will be at the Academy in August, due to the current circumstances. We will provide details of this at a later date, when we have further information and guidance. Obviously, we strongly recommend that purchases are made online at this unusual time.

In regard to blazers, Government guidelines state that they should not be worn. We will, of course, revert back to our full school uniform requirements as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please email admin@drapersacademy.com.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Monk Vice Principal Drapers' Academy



